
Chichester District Council

THE CABINET        5 December 2017

Appointments to Outside Organisations 
– West Sussex Joint leaders Group

1. Contacts

Report Author:
Katherine Davis – Democratic Services Officer
Telephone: 01243 534674 – E-mail: kjeram@chichester.gov.uk
 
Cabinet Member:
Tony Dignum - Leader of the Council 
Telephone: 01243 538585 E-mail: tdignum@chichester.gov.uk

2.  Recommendation

2.1.   That with effect from 1 January 2018 Tony Dignum be reappointed as 
Chichester District Council’s representative on the West Sussex Joint 
Leaders Group.

3.  Background

3.1      At its meeting held on 3 October 2017 Cabinet approved the appointment of 
Peter Wilding to replace Tony Dignum as Chichester District Council's 
representative on various outside organisation appointments to take effect from 1 
January 2018.  

4. Proposal  

4.1 One of the appointments that Peter Wilding was appointed to at the meeting was 
the West Sussex Joint Leaders Group.  However, this appointment is for the 
Leader of the Council only.

4.2 The report seeks to re-appoint Tony Dignum as the Council’s representative.

5.       Appendix

5.1 None

5. Background Papers

6.1 None
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